

March 25, 2011

Bill Hubbard New Mexico State Police Special Investigations Division

Re: Investigation of voter registrations

Dear Mr. Hubbard,

At the request of Secretary Eden of the Department of Public Safety, we are enclosing the materials for criminal investigation by your agency.

This information is derived from the voter file and MVD files pursuant to the provision in the Help America Vote Act which provides for information matching to verify accuracy of information provided on voter registrations. This information is strictly confidential under Section 1-5-21 and 1-5-22 NMSA 1978, as well as the Help America Vote Act.

We are providing them to you for purposes of investigation, and you have agreed to act as a designated agent of the Secretary of State, as provided in § 1-5-21 NMSA 1978, for the investigation, and to maintain the strict confidence of these records.

Best regards,

Dianna J. Duran (Secretary of State